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April 4, 2013 

 

 

Toua Yang 

35 White Bear Avenue South 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL:  swipe25@gmail.com  

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 35 White Bear Avenue South 

 

Dear Mr. Yang: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 20, 2013 City Council Public Hearing, the Council adopted the 

Resolution to grant until March 15, 2013 to move the chicken coop to the backyard or tear it 

down.   You indicated that you were not aware of the new deadline.  A letter was drafted by me 

referencing of the same.  However, in error, the letter was not sent to you.  Inspector Seeley 

wrote a summary abatement order on Monday, April 1 to remove the chicken coop with a 

compliance date of April 4.  Based on her learning you would be out of town until next Tuesday, 

Ms. Moermond asked that the Department of Safety and Inspections modify their compliance 

date, adding one week.  Therefore, the compliance date on the order for the chicken coop be 

removed is Thursday, April 11, 2013.  If you fail to come into compliance, the City will remove 

the chicken coop by Friday, April 12, 2013. 

 

Any questions, I can be reached at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Paula Seeley (email) 
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